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Here we are again NFG’s, 
   Another month and spring to boot, so lets get out and 

start spreading the word. We need to sing like the birds of 
spring to let those in need find the help of our Nar-Anon 
family groups.          
 

                Let’s spring into action!  
 
This Month we are going to target Police stations, sheriffs 

departments. Particularly where the people are bailed out. That is 
where the family realizes there is a real problem because now they are 
in trouble with the law. That is when the family starts seeking help. 
We need our brochures to be there to offer them the help they need. We 
also should have meeting lists there so they can find our meetings. 

 
  We have found most police stations have a rack for literature and 
will allow us to place some in it. All you need to do is ask. I deal 
with a lot of police departments and officers with our town hall 
meetings, and they are very receptive of any help they can offer the 
family members so we need our brochures out there for them.  
 
We suggest; Meeting lists for your local area,  
            To the concerned family member,  
            Affected by a loved ones addiction.  
            Or any of them from the outreach packet                                                   
               your group chooses.  
 
 
 
    We all live in different communities so please step up do a little 
service and place some literature in your local police station or 
sheriffs department. The more help we have the more people we can 
reach. Lets also include other areas near by. 
 
 
 
 
              * Keep the traditions in mind when doing outreach. 
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